
 

 

 

 

 
Welcome as always to our weekly newsletter. 
 

On Tuesday we had the brilliant ‘CreACTIVE’ coaches 
Jack and Kalim in school to run a special day of 
Breakdance and Beatboxing workshops. We had a 
great day!  
 
Jack is an incredibly talented and experienced break-
dancer and Kalim is a master of beatboxing. They 
wowed us with their talents and taught us all lots; 
each and every class in school enjoying breakdancing 
and beatboxing sessions. The guys also shared superb 
motivational and positive messages too. 

 
We really liked their  Believe in Yourself rules (The 4 I’s)   

• I can do it!  
• I believe in myself! 
• I will give it a go! 
• It’s okay not to be good at something! 

 

 
Excellent work everyone! Thanks  to Jack and Kalim! We will have them back at Carlton Primary at some 
point in the future again.  More photos and video clips on X/Twitter and our website: 

o Carlton Primary School (@CarltonPS_SET) / X (twitter.com) 
o Carlton Primary (setschools.uk) 

Please note that we paid for this event and have not asked for any contributions.  In recent weeks we have 
funded and facilitated lots of additional enrichment experiences for the children including: Skipping 
workshop, Skateboards, Balance Bikes, and Beatboxing and Breakdancing. We still have Drumba to come!   
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Celebration Assembly : In our Celebration Assembly on 
Wednesday we handed out 14 special mentions for a range 
effective application of the Carlton skill set and of the school 
rules. We love spotlighting great efforts and achievements! 
There was also a very special and deserved Red Book entry for 
Ingrid in Year1. 
 
We also celebrated  the following  outside of school 
achievements : 
 

• Y2 football boys: Oscar, Carter Huey and Willis  who 
shared their football team triumph 

• Rosalee (Y4, 100 metres) ) and Samuel  Y1 for their 
respective  swimming achievements 

• Tommy and Georgia for their gold and silver medals 
from a  recent Taekwondo tournament.  

 

Good to Be Gold Celebration event: 
On Thursday we held our 5th Good to be Gold Celebration of the school this year. That is because on Monday 
last week we reached our whole school target of 60 golden points.   

 
 
Children who had no sanctions within the timeframe taken to reach the target (6 weeks) got to enjoy 2 full 
40 minutes reward session.  A pleasing 93% of the children got to participate in the full double session! 

 

 

British Values Assembly:  

On Wednesday we also recapped the 

importance of knowing and understanding 

British Values.  

 
 
Other news this week: 
• Clubs: A big thank you to my staff team for 
facilitating  a range of after school clubs that 
began this week.  

 



Important News & Reminders: 

• Assessments:   
o It is now only 2 weeks to go until our Year 6 pupils (from Willow class) take their Key 

Stage 2 National Curriculum tests or SATs (week beginning Monday 13th  May). 
o Year 2 children (Hawthorn class) will be completing their end of Key Stage 1 

assessments the following week (Monday 20th May).  
It is really important that both Year 2 and particularly Year 6 pupils have excellent attendance 
over the next few weeks. 

 

• Midday Supervisors (MSAs) We are looking for a new MSA to join the team.  If you would 
like to find out more about the MSA position, please to speak to the admin team or me. 
 

Calendar Dates: 
As always please refer to below for the important dates for the term ahead. 
Please note two new dates have been added: 
 

• New Date for Year 5 and Year 6 summer show: Due to the various transition dates for our 
Year 6 children, we are having to move our summer production earlier in the term than we 
usually do. Our new date is  Wednesday 26th June . 

 

• Monday 20th May 2024, 2.45pm  - Early Reading and Phonics meeting – with Mrs Burton for 
parents of Reception and Year 1  

 
 
Thanks as always for your support of our school. 
 
 

Regards and best wishes 

Jon Watson 

Head teacher 

Developing lively, inquiring and creative minds  

 
Term 3/ Summer Term April 2024: 
 

• Monday 6th May  Bank Holiday  

• Monday 13th May   National Curriculum KS2 test week/SATs  
 

• Friday 17th May   Drumba workshops   
• Monday 20th May 2024,  2.45pm  - Early Reading and Phonics meeting – with Mrs Burton for  

                                                          parents of Reception and Year 1  

• Monday 20thMay   National Curriculum KS1 test week/SATs 

• Friday 24th May   Last day of half term   
 



Half term beginning on Saturday 25th May 2023– school closed 
 

• Monday 3rd June   Children return to school 

• Monday 3rd June  Friends Summer breakfast  

• Monday 10th June  KS1 Phonics Screening week 

• Tuesday 11th June   Year 6 London Trip – Houses of Parliament  

• Monday 17th June  Year 4 Times Table Checking week  

• Friday 21st June  Making Music Day 

• Friday 21st June  TBC Sports day - Reception and KS1 morning and KS2  
afternoon – times to be confirmed 

• Sunday 23rd June  Friends Summer Fayre  1.00- 3.30pm  

• Wednesday 26th June   Silver Birch (Y5) and Willow (Y6) Performance TBC  
Performance for parents 5.30pm – 6.30pm TBC 

• Friday 28th June   TBC Reserve Sports day 

• Friday 12th July   Move up Morning 1 – internal transition day  
TBC Year 6 Leaver’s Fest 

    Reports home to parents  

• Monday 15th July   Move up Morning 2 - internal transition day 

• Friday 19th July  Year 6 Leavers Assembly 9.30am – 11am (approx.) 

• Friday 19th July   Last of school term/year 
 
Saturday 20th July School closed for the Summer break   

• Monday 22nd July  Disaggregated Inset Day – School closed for pupils 
 
September 2024  

• Monday 2nd September  Staff Training day 

• Tuesday 3rd September  Children return to school  
 

 
 
A Reminder we need your plastic bottle tops 
for our  participation in the excellent 
‘SchoolCycled’ project.   
 
A reminder that this is an ongoing project and 

we will be collecting bottle tops constantly 

each and every week  We would love you to 

all  keep collecting any bottle tops (milk, soft drinks, cordial, shampoo, toothpaste etc) and bring 

them into school. The more we collect the more goodies school received and the better it is for the 

environment!  Please also ask friends, family members and or neighbours  to support us with this! 

The more the better! 

 



 


